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From: Virginia Ramsey
Sent: 22 December 2016 11:28
To: Planning
Subject: Responses from Fylingdales Parish Council

NYM/2016/0753/FL Application in respect of proposed enlargement of existing dormer window together with
erection of raised decking at Sherwin, Butt Lane, Robin Hood's Bay.
The Parish Council objects to this application because it is too large

Virginia Ramsey
(Parish council Clerk)






